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TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROADS
SECTION 75 ROADS ACT 1993

Notice is hereby given that Waterford City and County Council, in exercise 
of its powers pursuant to Section 75 Roads Act 1993, propose to close 
the following public road to through traffic from 9am to 6pm on Saturday 
3rd September and from 9am to 6pm on Sunday 4th September 2022 to 
facilitate The All Ireland Road Bowling Championship.

Road to be Closed:

•	 R675 between Fenor Village and Ballygarran.

Diversion Routes:

•	� Traffic travelling to Dunhill & Annestown from Tramore will be diverted 
along the L8033 at Clancy Cross through Ballyscanlon mountain road 
L40531 back to Ballynaclogh cross roads where traffic will turn left.  
Roads are then signposted for Dunhill and Annestown on the L4007.

•	� Traffic travelling from Annestown and the Coast Road to Tramore will 
be diverted from the R675 to the L8030 along a one-way side road at 
Newtown on the Annestown side.

All local traffic coming to Fenor will be directed by stewards and marshals.

Local access along the closed route will be facilitated where possible.

Objections or submissions may be made in writing to the Director  
of Services, Roads, Water and Environment, Waterford City and  
County Council, City Hall, The Mall, Waterford not later than 4pm on  
9th August, 2022.

Fergus Galvin,  
Director of Services,  
Roads, Water and Environment.	 2nd August, 2022.


